
 
 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY AND PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2020-2021 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the City 
Council of Lake Charles on Wednesday, September 23, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. 
in the City Council Chambers at Lake Charles City Hall, 326 Pujo Street, 
Lake Charles, Louisiana. The purpose of the hearing is to review the 
proposed budget for the City of Lake Charles for the fiscal year beginning 
October 1, 2020 and ending September 30, 2021. 

 

Citizens of Lake Charles are invited to attend this meeting to present 
questions or comments concerning the proposed fiscal year 2021 
budget. This is not a Public Hearing to discuss the Hurricane Laura 
recovery efforts. 

 
Social distancing, capacity limitations and mask wearing will all be 
enforced in accordance with current state of Louisiana COVID-19 orders. 
The entire proposed budget is available for public inspection online at 
www.cityoflakecharles.com. 

 

Signed: \s\ NICHOLAS E. HUNTER, MAYOR 

http://www.cityoflakecharles.com/

